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September 23, 2014 

Honorable Mayor Tim Kabat 
Common Council Members 

Ladies and Gentleman: 

The Aviation Board, at their last regular meeting, split the Resolution approving the 
reorganization to the table of positions and classifications for the La Crosse Regional Airport.  

The following section of the resolution was approved by unanimous vote: 

Two part-time positions of Janitor be added.  The non-exempt positions shall be 

budgeted for 23 hours per week, at pay grade 2, step 1 ($14.29 per hour).   

The following section of the resolution was recommended for a 60 day referral: 

Change the title of Airport Manager to Airport Director, and Assistant Airport Manager 

to Deputy Airport Director. 

Therefore, it is respectfully requested that the Common Council approve the same. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Clinton Torp 
Airport Manager 


